
The Principal

----------------------

----------------------

Sub: Two weeks credit course on Research Methodology for Faculty of Technology
from 8th to 16th July 2013.

Dear Sir/Madam,

We are pleased to inform you that Bharatiya Vidya Bhavan’s Sardar Patel Institute of
Technology is conducting a two weeks credit course on Research Methodology for

faculty of Technology. This course is planned to provide knowledge and skills in advance

research methodology to Ph.D. students as well as for the faculty who are interested in

keeping up with new trends in research methodology in their respective discipline.

S.P.I.T. being research centre affiliated to Mumbai University, the credits awarded for

this course will be considered as coursework credits for the Ph.D. program.

Students from institutes affiliated to various universities across the country are

encouraged to participate in this program. We look forward to your participation

wholeheartedly to make this program a grand success.

Yours truly

Principal

Enclosure: Brochure


